
 
 

                                                        
Date: September 30th, 2025 

 

Re:  DAYCARE FIRE DRILL – OCTOBER 6th, 2025 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

The following is to inform you that on Monday, October 6th, 2025, at 3:30 p.m. weather 

permitting, the daycare will be holding a fire drill exercise.  We would kindly ask that you 

discuss with your child the importance of taking this exercise seriously.   

 

Furthermore, we strongly recommend that daycare students attend that day so that they 

may benefit from this practice exercise.  Additionally, we urge you not to pick up your 
child from daycare between 3:20 p.m. and 3:50 p.m. as we will be in the midst of the 

fire drill. 

 

Thank you for your collaboration. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Mme Excellent 
Vice Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


